Friday 27th May 2022

THIS WEEK IN SCHOOL

Year 1 visited Yorkshire Wildlife Park this week and although the weather could have been better, everyone really enjoyed learning about the animals and their habitats. Special thanks to the parent helper who joined us on both trips.

Some year 6 children had a treat at Hollywood Bowl on Thursday for completing holiday work packs.

Sessions and workshops took place on Friday to make out pupils aware of how important road safety is.

Our rounders team become Sports UK Champions—well done students!!!!

We finish on Friday 27th for the half term break, we wish all our children, families and staff a safe and happy break.



FIRST WEEK BACK

Children should come to school wearing red, white and blue for the jubilee picnic on the 7th June 2022.

Children will be learning about the Queen's coronation and responding through art / design and drama. We look forward to seeing what they produce.

Children will have a picnic lunch so no hot meals will be served that day.
Children may bring their own packed lunch but please remember we are a nut free school and no glass bottles.





SAFEGUARDING

Please can Parents / Carers refrain from driving into the school car park, This is a staff car park with limited places. Thank you.



Attendance

JOINT WINNERS
KENYA & TUNISIA — 96.7%





NOTICEBOARD

COMING SOON

Want to know more about keeping your child safe on line?

Suitable for Year 5 & 6
Parents. Dice
programme in
partnership with
Barnardo. More details
to follow.

NURSERY PARENTS

Mrs McVay would like our Nursery children to bring in any photographs of holidays as the children will be looking at holidays during the first week of Summer Term 2.

Thank you.



Please note that PayPoint is now open again at McColls on Otley Road. We are no longer accepting cash payments at the school office after half term.

Phonics Screening

Year 1 will take phonics screening tests during the first week back after half term.

Breakfast Club Working Parents Only

The Club starts no earlier than 7.45am. Children should be dropped off at the rear of the school hall, lates should be brought to the school office. KS1 children should be handed over to staff by parents / carers. Thank you.

Trips

Year 6 Trip to the Lake District

If you have not paid balances, please pay ASAP.

Nursery Trip to Howarth

Please pay balances ASAP.

Reminder School Re-opens on TUESDAY 7th June

DIARY DATES

Friday 27th May 2022

Tuesday 7th June 2022

Tuesday 7th June 2022

Monday 13th June 2022

Monday 20th June 2022

Wednesday 22nd June 2022

Friday 24th June 2022

Tuesday 28th June 2022

School Closes for Half Term

School Re-opens

Queens Jubilee Day

children can wear red, white and blue

Year 6 Residential

Year 6 Residential

Nursery Trip to Howarth (AM)

Nursery Trip to Howarth (PM)

Year 2 trip to Scarborough

Attendance

As always it is important that children attend school on a regular basis. Good attainment starts with good attendance.

REMEMBER



Follow our Tweets

You can keep up to date with activities happening in school by following our regular Tweets on Twitter at @WestminsterBD3

A free 8-week programme to help unemployed women within the community to

- · enhance their employability prospects,
- · confidence,
- · communication skills,
- basic computer skills

Help you find a job, or learn how to get further training to get that dream job.

If you would like further information please contact:
Sharon Jandu 07807 474885 or email sharon@yaba.uk.com











The Programme starts on Wednesday 8^{th} June 2022 at 9am - 11am at Carlton Bolling College BD3 over

A 10-week period, it will end on the 10th August 2022.

• The programme is x2 hours in class and a x1 mentored session (via phone) per week over an

8 week period

- There is a further two weeks where the participant will be able to be mentored by a work coach their areas of interest.
- The programme will consist of topics around employability skills, confidence building, careers guidance, basic IT skills and listening to inspirational women leaders.

To register your interest please reply to the below email with:

- Your full name
- Address
- Date of birth
- Employment status (you must be unemployed to register for this programme)
- Mobile number/contact details

Project Director: Sharon Jandu 07807 474885 sharon@yaba.uk.com

Project Manager: Beth Featley Beth@yabateam.co.uk

Project Administration: Megan Kitching

This programme has been supported by:





NATASHA`S



Smart School Wear

37 west gate BRADFORD BD1 2QT

natashaschoolwear@hotmail.com T: 01274 724676

price list Westminster C Of E Primary School

sweat shirt badged	From	£7.99
Cardigan badged		£8.99
plain polo		£3.99
Boys quality trouser		£5.99
Girls quality trouser		£5.99
Girls Skirt		£4.99
Book bag	£7.99 or £5.99	

PE KIT

t-shirt	From	£2.50
shorts	"	£3.50
pumps	"	£3.50
Sweat shirt bottom	"	£5.99
pump bag		£2.99

SHOES AND TRAINERS ARE ALSO AVAILABLE

Please note
We have

MOVED

to

37 West
Gate

BD1 2QT

(next to army career)

BROWNIES, CUBS, BEAVERS, RAINBOW AND SCOUTS UNIFORM STOCKIST

ACCEPTING SCHOOL CLOTHING VOUCHER

